
Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee Minutes 

 from June 13, 2013 Meeting 
7:15– 8:00 p.m. 

Flynn Building, 2
nd

 Floor 

 

Attendees: Dianne Muffitt, Frank Lyons, Anne Slugg 

 

     Administrative 

   

Reviewed and approved minutes of previous meeting. Briefly discussed recent article in paper 

about building a beach at Willis Pond in memory of Scott Milley. Diane informed us that the 

previously empty bulletin board at the Pond now contained materials about the project. 

 

Updates 

 

Stearns Mill Pond - Frank met with Bill Place about inspecting dam. South side appears to have 

damage and concrete may need to be poured. Frank suggested waiting to pour concrete until 

dam is inspected because more work may need to be done. The repairs to the dam should be 

completed by end of July. Frank informed the ConCom, Debbie D., but has not heard back. 

The harvester will be available late July at harvest water chestnut. For ideal harvesting the 

pond level will need to be raised. Need to determine if need to receive pemission from 

landowners about raising pond level.  

 

Pull-a-thon - Dianne is send article to news paper aboout the pull-a-thon to be held on Saturday, 

June 22.  

 

Riverfest 2013 - Duck Race - Discussed what time to meet and what to bring to hold the event. 

 

New and Future Business  

    

 Draft email to Board of Selectmen regarding mission and membership -postponed until 

next meeting. 

 Master Plan and Appendix 1 updates - Anne will circulate for input 

 Future meeting dates - July 2 and August 22 

   

  


